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Dear Village of Ellenville Residents: 
 
Effective, Monday, September 21, 2020, Broadhead Street has 
now become a one-way Street. Vehicles will now enter from 
Canal Street and leave on Center Street. 
 
We are sorry for any inconvenience that this may cause but 
Broadhead Street had become a dangerous driving situation and 
needed to be addressed to ensure the safety to all who used 
Broadhead Street.  
 
Traci Jeter 
Village Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 


